
Susan House

Subject: FW: Mo Sanford resignation from Landmark Commission

From: Mo sanford   

Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 10:29 AM 

To: Devanee Winn <dwinn@cityofmesquite.com> 

Subject: [External] Re: Landmark Commission 

 

Unfortunately I will have to decline this amazing appointment. I am in the middle of Chemo treatments for cancer and 

will have to continue my quarantine for the next 2 months. I hope you will consider me in the future and am so grateful 

to be considered. Thank you for all you do for our wonderful city!  

Mo Sanford 


